
 

 

16 February 2015 

Ex-Ante Publicity Notice for Negotiated Procurement Procedure 

Ref. EBA/2015/01/OPS/SUP/NP 

Subject: Supply and Installation of Artwork at the Offices of the European Banking Authority (EBA) 

Description of the Contract: 

The European Banking Authority (EBA) envisages awarding a supply contract for the supply and 
installation of artwork in the EBA’s 21 meeting rooms at its new offices at 1 Canada Square, 
Canary Wharf, London.   

Description of the Supply:  

The contract is to supply and install 26 mounted and framed pre-selected art prints in the EBA’s 
meeting rooms at its new offices. 

Description of the Procedure: 

This ex ante publicity is the first stage of a negotiated procurement procedure with a minimum of 
three candidates through which the EBA may award the abovementioned contract.  The purpose 
of this notice is to support the EBA in the selection of candidates to be invited to submit an offer.  

All economic operators interested in the contract described above should send a declaration of 
interest by email with the same subject reference as indicated above to tenders@eba.europa.eu 
copied to karolina.grala@eba.europa.eu together with their name, address and business details 
before 14:00 UK time on Friday 27th February 2015. 

In their declaration of interest (300 words maximum) interested economic operators should 
demonstrate their ability to fulfil the contract.  This information will be assessed by the EBA in 
order to select suitable candidates.  All interested economic operators will be informed of the 
decision of the EBA.   

This ex-ante publication does not constitute an obligation for the EBA to invite to tender any 
economic operator who expresses interest.  Only the candidates selected and invited by EBA to 
participate in the procedure will be admitted.  The indicative date for launch of the procedure is 
Monday 2nd March 2015.   

 



 

Please note that the EBA reserves the right not to launch the negotiated procedure.  If that were 
the case, all interested economic operators would be informed of this decision.  For more 
information about EBA please consult http://www.eba.europa.eu.  We look forward to receiving 
your declaration of interest.  

Yours sincerely, 

Signed 

Adam Farkas, 

Executive Director 
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